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19 Blackwood Place 

Bodicote 

OX15 4BD

19 May 2011

Application No. 11/0067/OUT


Dear Sir 

I would like to express my objections to the proposed development of 80 dwellings on the land South of Blackwood Place and behind Molyneux Drive and Keyser Road.

I am amazed that this application can be proposed again after being turned down several times. Nothing has changed since the last application.

The problems with building this development are the increase of traffic onto the Oxford Road, the access to the development, the drainage and the schooling of the children from the new homes, this is to name a few.

I hope Cherwell District Council will turn down this proposal and this will be the last we hear of this proposed development.

Yours sincerely 

Eileen W Rivers

